
Department of Energy
Energy Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant                  $1,972,700

The Department of Energy has awarded the city of Little Rock $1,972,700 for an 
Energy Efficiency and conservation Block Grant for the following projects:

• Recycling Education
• Financial Incentive Program to encourage green building
• Rebsamen Park Road and River Front Drive round-about
• Safe Routes to Schools sidewalks
• Energy Efficient Lighting and HVAC upgrades

American Recovery and 
Reinvestment Act 2009

City of Little Rock
Public Works Department

www.recovery.gov Certifications

www.recovery.gov
clrweb.littlerock.state.ar.us/recovery/Energy_efficiency_cert.pdf

